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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mondays: 7:00pm - Euchre 

Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 

+ April 24
th
 – Seniors Luncheon 

+ April 24-26
th
 – Yard Sale Donation Days 

+ April 27
th
 – Indoor Yard Sale 

+ May 16
th
 – Yard Clean Up 

 

HOMEMADE TREATS 

Need some goodies for Easter? We have 

homemade apple dumplings with caramel sauce 

(baked or unbaked) ($8 for package of 3) and 

homemade meat pies (1/2 pork and 1/2 beef) $15 

each. Call Muriel (613-735-0224) or Dawnalda 

(613-639-4232). 
 
YARD SALE 

Our annual yard sale will be held on Saturday 

April 27
th
 from 7:00am - l:00pm. If you have 

any items that are clean and in working 

condition to donate please bring them to the 

Centre at the following times:  Wednesday, April 

24
th
, Thursday, April 25

th
, and Friday, April 26

th
 

between 9:00am and 3:00pm and again between 

6:00pm and 8:00pm. We need volunteer help the 

day of the sale at 1:00pm to help clean, pack up 

and deliver what is left over.  Also if you can 

take a shift on any of the drop off days call  
Muriel (613-735-0224). 

 

YARD CLEANUP 

We are hopeful that all this snow will disappear 

and we will be able to do our annual yard clean 

up on Thursday, May 16
th
. Mark the date on your 

calendar and then come out at 6:30pm to help 

clean up the yard. Bring a rake and a shovel.  

Many hands will make less work for a few. See 

you then. 
 

SKATING SEASON THAK YOU 

We want to give a big thank you to Josh Verch 

who flooded our ice this season.  He did a great 

job and we had many compliments on the great 

smooth surface. We had a wonderful skating rink 

this year, and many people came out to enjoy it. 

We also want to thank the people who came out 

each night to open the building and canteen.   

With everyone doing their part, no one had to do 

too much. 

 

SENIORS LUNCHEON 

Mark April 24th at 12 noon for the next senior’s 

luncheon on your calendar. The luncheon is the 

4
th
 Wednesday of every month. See you then! 

 

VOLUNTEER WANTED 

We are looking for someone to volunteer to cut 

the grass this summer. If you can help out please 

give Josh a call at (613-585-6770). 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

We extend our congratulations to Shannon 

Colterman and Grant Verch and big brother 

Bryson, on the arrival of a baby boy, Lucas 

Culhane Verch weighing in at 7 lb. 2 oz. on 

Sunday March 24
th
, 2019. 

 

SYMPATHY 

We send our deepest sympathy to Margaret Sell 

and Edna Hoffman on the loss of a dear sister, 

Ruth Clarke on Friday, March 8
th
, 2019. Our 

prayers are with you. 
 

 
 

 

 



Rankin Culture & Recreation Centre’s

Saturday, April 27, 2019 | 7:00am to 1:00pm
20 Rankin Rink Road (off highway 41), Pembroke

Contact Muriel  for more information at 613-735-0224

You know how the saying goes “one person’s junk is another person’s treasure”
Bring your friends and come discover some great finds, 

or purchase some new plants for your garden!

If you would like to donate items to the sale we will be accepting items:
Wednesday, April 24, Thursday, April 25, Friday, April 26

9:00am to 3:00pm and 6:00pm to 8:00pm

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE


